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AMI/Virtual Day for Wednesday, January 8, 2025 

 
St. Louis, MO – As we continue to experience severe weather conditions in our 
region, Saint Louis Public Schools will extend Alternative Methods of Instruction 
(AMI)/virtual learning into tomorrow, Wednesday, January 8, 2025. 
 
This will mark our second consecutive AMI day. Students should continue to 
engage in learning remotely, following their established virtual schedules.  
 
Administrators, secretaries, custodians, safety and security, and 801 staff are 
expected to report to work on Wednesday, January 8, 2025. However, we 
understand that road conditions in some areas may still pose challenges. We ask 
that staff prioritize safety, travel cautiously, and move at the speed of safety. 
Staff should notify their supervisor should they encounter challenges getting to 
work safely. 
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